
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Final Stretch! 
Term two is coming to a close and we will soon begin our final term of the year! Term two report 
cards will be sent home on Wednesday, February 27th and parent-teacher interviews will be 
held on Thursday, February 28th. If the teacher requires a meeting with you, an invitation will be 
sent out the week prior to the interviews.  

Recent Snow Day: 
Due to the recent Snow Day that we had on January, 27, 2019, we will be losing one of our Ped. 
Days in April. Therefore, the Ped. Day that was scheduled for April 1st will now be a regular school 
day. Please mark your calendars. 

New Student and Sibling Registration: 
A reminder that sibling registration is already underway for any child who already has a sibling 
registered in our school. Registration for new families will take place next week (February 4th - 
8th). Families can call the office to make an appointment. At the time of registration, the following 
documents (originals) will be required: birth certificate, Medicare card, vaccination booklet, and 
birth certificate of the parent who attended English school (or English Eligibility Certificate).  If 
you know someone who is interested in our school, please share the above details with them! 

Kindness Month: 
Throughout the month of February, we will be having activities and events to celebrate Kindness 
Month. This will kick off on Monday, February 4th with Pink T-shirt Day. All students are asked 
to wear a pink tops (with navy bottom) to show their support! 

Heart-to-Heart Campaign: 
EMS is connecting with other EMSB schools to participate in the annual Heart to Heart Campaign 
benefitting patients of the Montreal Children’s Hospital. Thank you to all parents who have already sent in 
donations! If you would still like to donate, please consider sending toys (new), travel-sized games, board 
games, coloring books, books, pens, crayons, and Valentine’s Day Cards.   

Dress-Down Day: 
As an extra support for the Heart-to-Heart Campaign, we will also be having a dress-down day on Friday, 
February 8, 2019.  Students wishing to participate in the dress-down day are asked to bring in a small 
monetary donation (to be placed in an envelope/Ziploc with your child’s name and homeroom on it). 

 
 
  
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

EMS Birthdays 
Wishing a very happy birthday to all February babies! 

(We try our very best to make sure no birthday is overlooked. If there is an oversight, 
please let us know and we will be sure to include it in the next newsletter). 

 
Daniella Alessi 

Gabriela Bayard-Aular 
Gaël Chounte Keutchogue 

Kiara Colavita 
Noel Gordon Peterson 

Hinal Hinal 
Alana Ionele 

Emeric Kell-Gagnon 
Edgar Lavigne Ahmad 

Donato Marigliano 
Mel Martins Peterson 

Ammi Moreno 
Alyssia Petropoulos 

Devin Pham 
Rio Polisena 

Thomas Spiliopoulos 
Lambert Sutton 

Dante Tomei 
  February 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4  
Pink T-shirt Day 
Presentation by 
Travis Price 
(Cycles 2 & 3) 

5 6 7 8 
Pizza Day 
Read to Me, Read 
to You 
“Cut the Bull” 
presentation 
(Cycles 2 & 3) 

     11 
End of Term 1 
We Day 

12 
Math Competition 
(Grades 4-6) 

13 14 15 

18 
Ped. Day 
(Daycare is open) 

19 
Earth Rangers 
Presentations (K-6) 

20 21 22 

25 
Speaking & 
Writing 

26 27 
Kangoo Phys. Ed. 
Activity (Cycles 2 
& 3) 
Stomp Phys. Ed. 
Activity (K & Cy 1) 

28 
Parent/Teacher 
Interviews by 
invitation 
(afternoon & 
evening) 
 

1 (March) 
Ped. Day. (Daycare 
Open) 

March 4 
 

March 5 March 6 March 7 March 8 

Classe Blanche Trip (Cycle 3) 

March Break 


